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Safe — Happy - Learning

Summer 1

A message about Year 3

What the children will be learning about:

add and subtract fractions.

In Spanish will be covering fruits and vegetables.

R.E will be focussing on the importance of holy books.
In P.E, the children will be working on a variety of different skills in athletics track and field.

Welcome back! We hope you enjoyed your Easter break and are excited to continue our learning.

In English, we will be writing 3" person narratives revolving around the way animals move and hunt. Our texts
will be based upon a day in the life of both predator and prey. The children will be focussing on descriptive
language and using both adjectives and adverbs to support the description.

We will be continuing to read Operation Gadgetman and become immersed in the way and life of a spy.

In Maths we will be recapping the four operations to support the children’s fluency as well as learning how to

Geography will be all about island life with a focus
on hemispheres and grid coordinates.
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Homework
All homework will be given out on a Friday and
will be due in on the Wednesday morning..

All children have a reading record and are
expected to bring it in everyday. The reading
expectation is at least three times a week and
the child/adult must record a comment about
what they have read.

At least twice a week, children must complete
one of the reading activities to be found at the
front of their reading records.

Weekly timetable
* Attenborough P.E —Tuesday and Wednesday
* Mercury P.E — Monday and Friday
* Singh P.E — Monday and Tuesday

* Reminder for children to be in school by 8:50
* Children must be picked up at 3:20.

Clubs
There two afterschool clubs for Year 3 running this half
term: Football, Dance, Multi-skills.

To sign up to a club, please see the link on Dojo from
Mr Griffin.

Uniform

* Navy blue pinafore dress, navy blue skirt

* Navy blue or dark grey tailored school trousers

*  White school shirt

* Navy blue V' neck jumper or cardigan with
school logo which must be on the left side of the
chest

* Tie —traditional only

* White or dark socks or navy blue tights

* Black low-heeled school shoes

Times Tables

The children will need fast recall of the 2, 5, 3, 4
and 6 times tables this term to support their
Maths. Please encourage you children to use

Times Tables Rock Stars.




